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Friday 11th October 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

What another lovely week in school! Thank you to the year one parents who came on Tuesday for the Parents’ 
Phonics Information Evening; it was an extremely informative session lead by Mrs O’Neill. 
 
Year 3 / 4 children have had a wonderful day today and have thoroughly enjoyed their ‘Bikeability’ training and 
they were desperate to share with me what they had been doing! I will pop some photos on the website. 
 
If you are out and about tonight for Bonfire Night, please take care and enjoy! 
Have a lovely weekend everyone, 
 
See you all on Monday! 
 

Mrs Angela Hayward - Headteacher 

 

What is happening in the coming week? 
 

This  

 

. 
 

 
 Monday 8th November … 
 
Nasal Flu vaccines  
(re-arranged from our previous date.) 
 
Thursday 11th November … 
 
Remembrance Day Assembly (Children Only.) 
 
 

Little Reminders … 
 

PE Kit  
 

 

  

Please can I remind 
everyone not to 
enter or leave the 
school grounds 
through the gate to 
the car park. Please 
always use the 
main school gate, 
the car park gates 
are for cars only 
and we really need 
to keep our little 
ones safe. 

 
Thank you so much 
everyone. 

 
  


